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SUB: DIAMOND JUBILEE JAMBOREE – ARRIVAL & DEPARTURE 

INFORMATION OF THE STATE CONTINGENT 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
 

We hope that your State Contingent is excited and ready to participate in the much-

anticipated Diamond Jubilee Jamboree, which will take place from 28th January 

to 3rd February 2025 at SIPCOT Industrial Park, Manapparai, Tiruchirappalli 

District, Tamil Nadu. 

 
 

To ensure smooth local transportation from Tiruchirappalli Railway Station to the 

Jamboree site and back, we kindly request that you provide your State Contingent's 

arrival and departure information. This will enable the organizing committee to 

arrange buses for a seamless journey. Please access the travel form in 

www.bsgevents.in from state dashboard and complete the required details for your 

contingent. Kindly forward a copy of this information to jamboreeoffice@bsgindia.org 

jamboree@bsgindia.org and 75years@bsgindia.org by 05.01.2025 to facilitate the 

necessary bus arrangements. A hard copy of the format is also attached herewith for 

your necessary action. 

 
 

Additionally, if your State Contingent requires Tempo or Trucks for heavy luggage, 

please complete the relevant requisition in the provided format and send an advance 

copy by email as mentioned above. 

 
 

Please note that any State Contingent failing to provide their arrival and departure 

details will be responsible for their own travel arrangements to and from the 
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Jamboree site. The Jamboree authority will not be accountable if travel information 

is not received in time. 

We urge you to communicate this to the concerned transport in-charge of your State 

Contingent. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. We look forward to seeing your 

contingent at the Jamboree! 

With profound regards, 

Yours in Scouting, 

(AMAR B. CHETTRI) 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

& JAMBOREE ORGANISER 

Copy to:- 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters.

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi.

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid Jeet

Singh Marg, New Delhi - 110016.

4. The Commissioner, Novadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector - 62,

Noida, Uttar Pradesh – 201309.

5. The Director DAV

6. All the District Secretaries, District Association of CWSN, Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat and

Jamiat Youth Club and Sea Scout/Guide Auxiliary Unit.


